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QFES’ Executive Leadership Team (ELT) gathered at the Kedron-Wavell Services Club, from 8-
10 August 2018.  The meeting was chaired by Executive Director, Gen Wilcox, Strategic Services 
Directorate, and was attended by QFES executive members.  
 
Key topics discussed included: 
 
Commissioner Opening 
Welcomed ELT members, invited attendees and noted apologies. 
 
Executive Director Welcome 
Ms Gen Wilcox welcomed Adam Gwinn as the newly appointment members and acknowledged 
Tom Dawson’s attendance at his final ELT meeting.  Gen also announced the new naming 
convention for her directorate Strategic Services Directorate and the three branches, QFES 
Futures Branch led by Nicole Lott, Digital and Information Branch led by Matt Dorfstaetter and 
the Knowledge Hub led by Meg Lowe. 
 
Strategy 2030 - Workshop 
Various subject matter experts carried out workshops with the ELT on Day 1 and half of Day 2. 
 
Corporate Governance Update 
Executive Director, EMCS, presented an overview of Strategic Committee, Alignment Initiatives 
and Strategy 2030.  He also gave an update on various pieces of work within his directorate. 
 
Digital Transformation and C4i 
Matt Dorfstaetter presented an overview of the outcomes from the C4I review and how QFES 
needs to progress forward aligning with the Digital Transformation. 
 
Audit Reports 
DC Smith presented on audit reports. 
 
Resolution Engagement Unit 
Lance Duncan, Shane Donovan and Rob Boniwell provided an overview of the approach being 
taken with regards to QFES working with Unions to reduce the political risks to the 
Commissioner and Minister. 
 
VMR Organisations – Blue Water Review 
Cam Darby spoke of a project he will be commencing in September for approximately 4 weeks 
to meet all VMR organisations and report back to the minister. 
  
Rollout White Ribbon and Mental Health Arrangements 
The ELT had an open discussion surrounding costings and who product is being deliver to. 
 
Summary of PwC Report 
Christine Pope provided a brief overview of this item to ELT members. 
 
Business Continuity Planning 
Jaimie Beattie provided a presentation of her work so far. 
 
Robotics Tour 
All ELT members attended  QUT for a  Robotics Tour as part of the Strategy 2030 workshop.
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Stakeholder Engagement Workshop 
Amanda Newberry presented this workshop with ELT members. 
 
Update of new website 
Rose Kapaith updated ELT on the new website for QFES. 
 
Employment Law Training 
Cathy Lyndon from Minter Ellison spoke to ELT members with regards to making sound 
employment decisions. 
 
Procurement – QPP & QIPP Implementation 
Ross Mangano presented to the ELT Governments push of buy Queensland – reflect strategy. 
 
Superannuation Changes Retirement Considerations 
Tynans presented to ELT the importance of retirement planning. 
 
Strategic Asset Management System 
Trevor Hazenberg presented on this tool to assist to identify whole of agency priorities. 
 
Organisational Refresh Project 
The ELT noted the update and also noted and thanked the team involved. 
 
Working for Queensland QFES Summary Report – 2017 
Joanne Robinson presented the outcomes of the survey. 
 
White Ribbon Baseline Survey Results 
AC HCM presented the outcomes of this survey. 
 
If you would like further information regarding these topics or about the ELT forum in general, 
please email the Secretariat via QFES.Corpgov@qfes.qld.gov.au 
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